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Museum at Portland Head Light

Board Meeting Agenda
February 24, 2014 
Following Town Council Meeting 
1.  Review of Lighthouse View Arboretum Site Plan  
On July 8, 2013, the museum board approved the below motion.  The board will determine at this meeting if the condition contained in the motion has been met.  
The Fort Williams Charitable Foundation is proceeding with its plans to provide a lighthouse view pod just northerly of Portland Head Light. In the past, the Museum at Portland Head Light has made donations to projects in Fort Williams Park which enhance the visitor experience to Portland Head Light.

A discussion followed about the various projects that the Museum has funded in the past such as a section of the Cliff Walk, Landscaping in the Park and the replacement of the Entrance Fence and Gate. Another question was raised about whether there would be any annual maintenance fees for the project.

The Arboretum would handle the bids for the project.

The Museum at Portland Head Light would fund $75,000 with a matching donation up to $75,000 from a private donor.

A motion was made to approve a donation up to $75,000 for the lighthouse view pod with recognition to the Museum on site and subject to the Board reviewing and approving the plans.

